
Circular No #061/GEN                                                                                   31.10.2024 

  
To, 
All Member Industries of DCCIA Pune.           
 

Subject: - Happy Diwali and a Prosperous New Year.  
 

Dear Sir/ Madam,  

On behalf of Executive Committee Members and DCCIA Pune Staff, I wish all the 

member industries a very Happy & Prosperous Diwali.  

 

 
 

Please Note:- On the Occasion of Diwali  the chamber’s office shall remain 

closed from Friday, 1st November 2024  to Saturday, 02nd November 2024. 

 

With Regards  

 

For Deccan Chamber of Commerce Industries and Agriculture Pune.  

 

Abhishek Sathe 

Senior Manager- Admin & Business Development  
 


